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I would like to make a Freedom of Information request regarding the new 
EASY Expenses system. I would like to know how much money has 
been saved since switching to this new system. That is to say, is Lead 
Employer paying out less in travel expenses compared to the same 
period last year?  
 
 
 
 
The Trust is not paying out less in travel expenses compared to the same 
period last year.  
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